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Chair Mizuno and Members of the Committee: 

 My name is Ahlani Quiogue, and I am the Executive Officer of the Hawaii Medical 

Board (Board).  The Board will review this bill at its publicly noticed meeting on February 

13, 2020.  

 The purpose of this bill is to outline when a physician may hold oneself out as 

being certified by a specialty board or association. 

 Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this bill.  
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